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 Rae Fether AMEND2015/3220/P 12/07/2015  18:42:21 The replacement shopfront to match others in the street is welcomed.

However the matter of level access should be clarified; the existing shopfront has a step (see front 

elevation photo) and as a wheelchair user this has prevented my access to this shop. The Design and 

Access Statement misleadingly says: "the level entry doorway to this unit is to be retained.."  Please can 

there be a clear annotation on the proposed plan that there is level access. Retaining the existing floor 

level will result in a step.  

The fact that there is no step shown on the plan is no assurance  that there will be no step in reality as 

happened at 56 Chetwynd Road, 2013/6745/P where  a 6" step appeared at the entrance that was not 

shown on plan.

110 Chetwynd 

Road

NW5 1DH

 Anna Sullivan COMMEM

AIL

2015/3220/P 11/07/2015  20:53:54 Notification letter dated 2nd July received 10th July; proposed works already carried out.

While new door and windows enhances character, loss of original blue ceramic tiles and the 

over-painting in grey of the few remaining is detrimental to the character. It's a shame to lose historic 

fabric for the sake of a side window into the mews.

Flat 2
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